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2020 

 

ABCDEFGHIJKLMNOPQRST VWXYZ.  I think I 
missed something.  Oh, it’s U! 

Administrator’s Message 
 

To our wonderful families, 
 
We have arrived at Friday again, just in case you didn’t notice, and I hope you are all 
looking forward to a weekend.  Thank you for your patience as we move through 
this interesting time together.  A highlight of our week was seeing some students 
and their families come through our temporary ‘Eagle View Drive Thru’, to grab 
some learning packages or shoes.  Every smile was so appreciated. 
 
Things are moving along.  Some of our teachers have requested to use video confer-
encing as a means to connect with their students and we are happy to announce 
that the Ministry of Education has now granted permission for BC schools to use this 
platform. Hopefully this will be up and running next week in a few classrooms.  
Some teachers will be sending out an email regarding some guidelines and ways to 
set up these video conferences so check that in-box! 
 
Our tip for the week is to not underestimate the power of reading aloud to your 
child. The benefits of reading aloud outweigh the cost, which would be time, which 
we seem to have a lot of lately. A famous children’s author states; 
 

“The fire of literacy is created by the emotional sparks between a child, a 
book, and the person reading. It isn’t achieved by the book alone, nor by the 
child alone, nor by the adult who’s reading aloud—it’s the relationship wind-

ing between all three, bringing them together in easy harmony.” 
         Mem Fox 
 

And here is the challenge for the week – how many places can you find to read 
aloud? How original are those places?  Which place is your favourite? 
 
Best wishes to you all, stay safe and bee healthy. 
 

Mrs. Relf and Mr. Galhon 
 

N e w s l e t t e r  
Eagle View Elementary 

97 Talcott Road,  Victoria, BC   V9B 6L9 
Phone:  250-744-2701   FAX:  250-744-2703   

                                  Website: www.sd61.bc.ca/school/eagleview 

WILL YOUR CHILD BE ATTENDING ANOTHER SCHOOL NEXT YEAR?  
 

If your son or daughter will NOT be attending Eagle View next year, please let us 
know AS SOON AS POSSIBLE if you have not already done so . (Those who have 
completed a district transfer need not contact us.) Phone 250 744 - 2701 or email 
eagleview@sd61.bc.ca.  
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